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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

To enhance the children’s Religious Education learning, we have organised a visit to
Buxton Buddhist Centre. The visit will be on Friday 9** February. We are going on the
9.30am train and returning on the 12.30pm train. The children need to be in school at
normal time, and we will be back at approximately 1.00pm.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or glass containers
please). This packed lunch will be eaten when we return to school. Your child will
need a waterproof coat and normal school uniform. No extra money will be needed but
if your child would like to bring a small extra snack that is fine. Please ensure that if
your child needs an inhaler they have it in school.

During our time at the Buddhist Centre, we will be given a tour. We will explore more
about the Buddhist faith and discover how they meditate. The cost of the trip is £5 per
child. This covers the return rail fare, refreshments and a little souvenir.

Please return the permission slip with the payment enclosed by Monday 5th February.
If you are experiencing any difficulties with the cost of the trip, please speak to myself or
any of the year 3 staff in confidence, as no child will be excluded through inability to
make a contribution. If you are free to come on the trip and help out that would be
very much appreciated.

If you have any concerns or questions about the visit, please do not hesitate to come
and speak to us.

Thank you,
Miss Carter and the Y3 team ©

| give permission for ...........ccoeeiuiiiineiineninnne. to attend the Buxton Buddhist Centre
visit on 9* February 2018.

I am able to help with the trip. I have a current DBS certificate (the new CRB).

I have / have not enclosed £5 for the visit — exact money only please. Cheques should be
made payable to Whaley Bridge Primary School.

Signed: .......ccooiiiiiiiiii
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